Re: PIR

roberta

Wed 8/2/2017 3:36 PM

Sent Items

To:julie.nardone@verizon.net <julie.nardone@verizon.net>;

cc:Charlotte Peterson <cpeterson@ashlandmass.com>; Tara Ward <tward@ashlandmass.com>;

Dear Julie:

I received the request below from Charlotte with your email to Tara Ward dated August 1, 2017.

I was concerned that you said you have made this request twice before and have not received a response. Since I make every effort to respond to every committee email I receive, I searched my emails to see if I have previously received this request from you, but I have not.

Since May 1, 2017, I have received a total of 4 emails from you from your email addresses at verizon.net, guiliettathemuse.com and gmail:

- On May 1, an informational group email regarding the MWRA and enterprise funds not requiring a personal response;
- On May 3, an informational group email regarding the citizen's petition for a capital warrant article for Town Meeting not requiring an individual response;
- On July 10, an email asking about Concord St property up for sale to which I responded.
- On July 17, an email asking for hard copies of the Charter Review Committee Report to which I responded.

I am a bit perplexed now that there are presumably two requests floating out there that I never received. Perhaps you sent them to the charterreview2015@ashlandmass.com email, but I did not receive them.

So I can prevent this from happening again to you or to anyone else, please forward me your two original requests so I can check out the email you used.

The committee's response to your request will be sent to you through the proper channels for a public records request.

Many thanks, Roberta From: Charlotte Peterson < cpeterson@ashlandmass.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2017 10:07 AM

To: robertasoolman@msn.com

Subject: Fwd: PIR

Good morning

We just received this request #17-108

Please send a reply so that we may respond to this request.

Charlotte

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Julie Nardone < julie.nardone@verizon.net >

Date: Tue, Aug 1, 2017 at 10:16 AM

Subject: PIR

To: publicrecords@ashlandmass.com

Tara Ward, Town Clerk Town of Ashland 101 Main Street Ashland, MA

Dear Tara.

I tried to get this information from the Town Charter Review Committee Chair but after two unanswered emails I gave up. I answered all Historical Commission emails as Chair so I don't understand not responding to people.

Unfortunately, now I have to add more to your already heavy workload.

Under the Freedom of Information Act and/or the Massachusetts Public Records Law, can you please provide me with the following information:

It says in the Final Report, dated May 31, 2017, presented by the Town Charter Review Committee -- on Page 24, second paragraph, "due to resident input, the learning curve for the position and the fact that running for election every year can be a distraction from actually performing the position's responsibilities, the committee recommends that the town moderator's term be changed from one (1) year to three (3) years."

Besides the town moderator himself, how many other residents either wrote to the Town Charter Review Committee, mentioned this in the on-line survey or attended a meeting and asked for this change to the Town Charter?

I will start there.

Thank you very much,

Julie Nardone 86 Eliot Street Ashland, Mass

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "Public Records" group.

To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to publicrecords+unsubscribe@ashlandmass.com.

To post to this group, send email to publicrecords@ashlandmass.com.

To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/a/ashlandmass.com/d/msgid/ publicrecords/15d9e27b2fc-4de3-33fa0%40webprd-m46.mail.aol.com.

Please remember when writing or responding, the Massachusetts Secretary of State has determined that e-mail is a public record. This e-mail is intended to be conveyed only to the designated recipient(s) named above. Any use, dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of this message by unintended recipients is not authorized and may be unlawful.

julie

1 of 9

Re: did you get this one?

Giulietta Nardone	
Fri 8/4/2017 5:05 PM	
To:roberta <robertasoolman@msn.com>;</robertasoolman@msn.com>	
Roberta, for I guess the same reason you didn't even get the three I sent a few days ago.	
I can try to send those. I just have to forward to this email and then forward again.	
not sure what is going on. this email is okay. the other is not	
thanks!	
Julie	
On Fri, Aug 4, 2017 at 1:11 PM, roberta < robertaSoolman@msn.com > wrote:	
Hi Julie:	
I looked at the screen shot and checked all my email again, including and I never received this July 18 email from you. As I said before, the received since May 1 from you are the 4 that I previously listed.	
If you can send a screen shot for the second time you emailed me, I'd	appreciate it.
In the meantime, I will be sending the information through the proper of records request to the clerk's office.	channels for a public
Take care,	
Roberta	

From: Giulietta Nardone <giuliettan@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 4, 2017 12:46 PM

To: roberta

Subject: Re: did you get this one?

hooray!

here is one of the emails I sent. will see if I still have the second one.

although at this point, I'd rather stick with what I sent to Tara.

not sure why verizon/aol singled you out for diversion into the ether ...

you might see if a different verizon user can get through to you. I'm sure I sent you emails via verizon in the past, the only difference was maybe late april when verizon made us all move to aol, but we can keep our verizon addresses.

maybe it is the aol interface?

Thanks

Julie

On Fri, Aug 4, 2017 at 11:57 AM, roberta < robertaSoolman@msn.com > wrote:

Yes

From: Giulietta Nardone <giuliettan@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 4, 2017 9:32 AM

To: Roberta Soolman

Subject: did you get this one?

Be Fearless!

Julie

1 of 5